
AVON COUNTY SPRING HEAD 2025 

   SUBS AND CANCELLATIONS POLICY 

 

SUBS – BROE will be open for subs according to the rules of racing right up until Race Day. 

Coaches are asked to put all their subs on BROE. There will be Internet access at the site if 

needed on Race Day. Subs cannot be entered after the race and the organisers will not be 

responsible for putting any subs into BROE 

CANCELLATION - If we have to cancel we hope to be able to refund most of the entry fee. 

This will be at the discretion of the Organising Committee.   We expect to make a clear 

decision to run or cancel by Thursday 12 noon and will display this on our website as soon as 

possible. However, conditions on our river can improve or deteriorate in just a few hours. 

Should conditions on Thursday be borderline we will explain the situation on our website, so 

clubs travelling from afar can decide whether to travel. Any refund of entry fees will be at the 

discretion of the committee. 

 

 


